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May 30, 2024 
 
 
Dear valued patient, 
 
On August 9, 2024, your internal medicine physician, Bradley Watkins, M.D., will leave his practice at 
Johns Hopkins Community Physicians. We thank Dr. Watkins for the care he has provided to the Bethesda 
community over the years and invite you to join us in wishing him all the best in his next endeavor. 
 
Johns Hopkins Community Physicians is committed to providing you with the excellent medical care you have 
come to know and expect. The following providers would be honored to continue your care: 
 

• David Perez, C.R.N.P.| Downtown Bethesda | 240-235-9100 
• Melat Gebremichael, M.D. | North Bethesda | 240-314-7080 
• Rachel Meltzer, C.R.N.P. | North Bethesda | 240-314-7080 
• Justin Hahn, D.O. | Rockville | 301-990-3190 
• Ji-hyun Moon, C.R.N.P. | Rockville | 301-990-3190 
• Emma Grindler, P.A.-C. | Washington, D.C. | 202-537-4400 
• Ervand Kristosturyan, M.D. | Washington, D.C. | 202-537-4400 
• Rehan Talibi, D.O. | Washington, D.C. | 202-537-4400 

 
To schedule an appointment with any of these experienced providers, please call the number next to their 
name and our staff will be happy to assist you. To learn more about them, visit jhcp.org. 
 
Several insurance plans require their members to select a primary care provider (PCP) in order to receive 
maximum coverage benefits. If your insurance card has a space for a PCP, once you choose your new primary 
care provider you will need to contact your insurance company to update your records. 
 
When you make an appointment with another Johns Hopkins Community Physicians provider, your electronic 
medical record and insurance information automatically transfer, providing a seamless transition. 
 
Thank you for placing your trust in us. We are pleased to offer you outstanding health care from one of the 
most trusted names in medicine, and we look forward to continuing to serve you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Kamal Deol, M.D. 
Regional Medical Director 
Johns Hopkins Community Physicians 
 

Did you know that you can connect TODAY? Introducing Johns Hopkins Medicine Primary VirtualCare. 
We are proud to offer a seamless primary care experience so that you can get Johns Hopkins-quality care, 

where and when you need it, when your primary care provider is not available. Adult patients can get a 
virtual appointment with a Johns Hopkins health care provider that is part of your primary care team 
within 24 hours, often much sooner. During your appointment, we can order lab work and x-rays, and 

prescribe certain medications, among other services. Visit jhcp.org/pvc to learn more. 
 


